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March 14, 2014

Phil Wait, VK2ASD

President, WIA

The Wireless Institute of Australia
P.O. Box 2042

Bayswater, Vic 3153

Australia

Dear Phil,

Thank you for your gracious letter of congratulations on the 100™ anniversary of the founding
of the American Radio Relay League.

We deeply appreciate the WIA’s leadership in advancing the interests of the amateur radio
service in Australia, IARU Region 3, and the world. Australia’s success in attracting new people
into amateur radio supports our conviction that amateur radio will thrive in the 21" century as
it did in the past.

The continuing good health of amateur radio depends to a great extent on cooperation among
the world’s national amateur radio societies in advocating for a rational and progressive

regulatory environment in our home countries and, through the IARU, at the ITU level.

The ARRL looks forward to working with the WIA during our second centuries, living up to the
example set by the founders of our two organizations so long ago.

Very best regards to the WIA’s leadership and to the amateur radio community in Australia.

13,
Kay Craigie, N3KN
President, ARRL
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